
 
Dear Taylor Community,  
 
As we continue to wage battle against the invisible enemy 
known as COVID-19, the Marine Corp phrase “Adapt &  
Overcome” seems especially appropriate.   
 
Yesterday, we announced additional changes at Taylor Com-
munity that will go into effect on Wednesday. I thank you for 
your willingness to adapt to these new restrictions in our effort 
to keep COVID-19 out of our community, and help flatten the 
curve in New Hampshire and nationwide.  
 
A few frequently asked questions that have come up since  
yesterday: 
 
YOU ASKED THAT INDEPENDENT RESIDENTS 
STAY ON CAMPUS. WHAT IF I HAVE A MEDICAL  
APPOINTMENT? First, call your doctor and make sure that 
it is medically necessary for you to go to the appointment. If 
the answer is yes, we ask that you self-quarantine in your 
home for 14 days upon your return to campus.   
 
 

HOW DO I SIGN UP FOR TAYLORCARE’S FREE FOOD SHOPPING SERVICE?  
Our awesome TaylorCare team offers free grocery shopping services Monday, Wednesday & Friday in Laconia 
and Thursday in Wolfeboro. We ask that each household limit their grocery shopping list to just one list per 
week. Please note that we have expanded the shopping list to fifteen items per household. (More information 
on the shopping service and a shopping list is attached to this Daily News).  
 
HOW WILL I GET MY PRESCRIPTIONS IF I CANNOT LEAVE CAMPUS?  
Most local pharmacies will allow our TaylorCare team to pick up your prescriptions for you. If this is not the 
case for yours, please contact our Care Management office and we will make arrangements for a delivery from 
the pharmacy directly.   
 
CAN I STILL PICK UP ITEMS FROM THE WOODSIDE BISTRO & GENERAL STORE?  
Beginning on Wednesday, Taylor Community staff will be delivering all Woodside Bistro & General Store  
orders to you. Simply place your orders with the Bistro every day beginning at 8:00 a.m., and your food will be 
delivered to your cottage or apartment.   
 
WHAT DO I DO IF I START EXPERIENCING COVID-19 SYMPTOMS?  
Call your doctor immediately if you start experiencing symptoms. Next, please contact Hank Offinger or 
Heather Bell in the Care Management office, and self-quarantine immediately.   
 
Again, thank you for your willingness to endure some additional changes until we are on the other side of this. 
We are all in this together.   
 
Be well, take care of one another, and please keep washing those hands.   
 
 
Michael 
366-1219 
mflaherty@taylorcommunity.org 
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ARE YOU WATCHING THE PUFF & 
FLUFF SHOW?: Paula & Eliot’s daily Puff & 
Fluff Show can be found on Taylor TV  
Channel 98, our Facebook Page, the resident 
website,  and on YouTube. Today’s episode 
includes a Q & A about the latest changes on 
campus. Be sure to tune in everyday!     
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**If you would like to submit a fun photo, joke,  
suggestion or question to the Taylor Daily, please call: 

366-1482 or email:  

DAILY FUNNIES  
 
I wonder if God got so mad about all of our fighting 
down here that He sent us to our rooms?    
 
I don’t think anyone expected that when we changed 
clocks we’d go from Standard Time to the Twilight 
Zone. But here we are.  
 
This morning  I saw a neighbor talking to her cat. It 
was obvious she thought her cat understood her. I 
came into my house, told my dog, and we laughed a lot.  
 
I hope the weather is good tomorrow for my trip to 
Puerto Backyarda. I’m getting tired of Los Livingroom.   
 
My body has absorbed so much soap and disinfectant 
lately that when I pee it cleans the toilet.   
 
I need to practice social-distancing from the  
refrigerator.  
 
The truth is, it’s not so boring at home. But it’s interest-
ing that one bag of rice has 7,456 grains and another 
has 7,489.    

STAYING ACTIVE IS IMPORTANT! Thanks to residents and staff for sharing photos of ways you have been exer-
cising.  Here’s Independent Resident Diane Beaman enjoying a walk on the trails on the Taylor campus and Taylor 
Home Resident Dick Carrier using the NuStep machine in the Taylor Home building.    

THOUGHTS ON HANDWASHING   
 Courtesy of Resident David Hart 
 
We all are following Michael’s admonition to 
wash our hands frequently. Have you ever 
wished for a little variation in hand washing? 
Try this. Wash just one hand all by itself 
alone.    …………   How did you do? What did 
you learn? Now go back to the familiar method 
when “each hand washes the other.”  Right  
before your very eyes you will have a beautiful 
picture of cooperation! 

A NOTE FROM ED SOUCY:  
 
Thank you to to the TaylorCare team for offering 
a free shopping service to all residents.  There is 
no extra fee for Taylor doing the shopping but 
the cost of the groceries will be charged to your 
monthly account and it should be paid along 
with your regular monthly fee.  For residents 
who use the Electronic Funds Transfer, these 
charges will be paid as part of the monthly EFT 
that the finance office initiates.  If you have any 
questions, please call me at 366-1229. 


